Video Recording of the Full Council Meeting 8th November 2024

Recording is permitted at those council meetings which are open to the
public, except where it is resolved that the public be excluded, as the
information being discussed is confidential.

This was an ‘ad hoc’ recording in that it had not been planned or advertised
in advance that the meeting would be recorded.

This means that those people present were not afforded the courtesy of
being asked if they wished to be recorded or if they gave permission for
their image or questions raised by them to be re-produced and made
available on the parish council website.

The video was taken from the front of the room meaning that members of
the public attending can be clearly identified.

Without express permission from those people present for their image
and/or questions to be shared publicly the video is being withheld

FOIA section 40(2) Third party personal data. Itis exempt
information under section 40(2) of the FOIA. Disclosure of
this data would break the first principle of data protection
- that personal data is processed lawfully, fairly and in a
transparent manner. There is no strong legitimate interest
that would override the prejudice that disclosure would
cause to the rights and freedoms of the individuals
concerned.



